
2020 CONTRIBUTIONS AND CHARGES 
Thank you to all parents/carer’s who have paid their contributions and charges for 2020. There are still a large 
number of outstanding accounts - it is not too late to make payment or arrange a payment plan at the front office. 
In addition to this, if you would still like to purchase a Combined Harvest Yearbook they are $30 and can be 
ordered up until the end of November. All other enquiries can be directed to Manager Corporate Services - Janelle 
Lane.    
 
SCHOOL BALL (Year 10-12) 
Tickets for the ball are available for purchase at Student Services until the end of the term (Friday 25 September). 
 
PRIMARY ASSEMBLY  
Our final primary assembly for Term 3 will be held on Thursday 24 September and will be run by the Kindy/Pre-
primary (Mrs Kudas and Mrs Goodier), Pre-primary/Year 1 (Mrs Edwards) and Year 4/5 (Ms Coules) classes. The 
assembly will commence at 9am and we look forward to seeing our parents back in school for this celebration of 
student excellence. 
Following the Assembly there will be a community read-a-long on the grass quadrangle with all parents and 
grandparents welcome to join us. 
 
SMS SERVICE (MSGU ) 
Reminder to parents/carers that this facility is used for attendance purposes. Please phone administration if you 
would like to make any enquiries about other school matters. Also if you use an emoji in your reply SMS to the 
MSGU Services it may not allow it to come through. 
 
CONSTABLE CARE 
Constable Care will be visiting Merredin College on Friday at 11.30am to run a session with 
our Kindy - Year 3 students called ‘First Aid Heroes’. Parents with children attending the 
Amity Playgroup, KindiLink or Kindergarten at Merredin College are welcome to bring their 
children to the performance in the covered assembly area. The performance will run for 
about 45 minutes. 
 
P&C  
Car Raffle 
With school holidays approaching if anyone would like to take a raffle book (of 5 tickets) to sell over the school 
holidays to friends and family members you can collect from either Primary or Secondary offices before Friday 
next week.  
Spring Tupperware Raffle 
We are raising funds for a Nature Playground in the Early Childhood area. Tickets are $2 and will be sold and 
drawn on Thursday 24 September. 
 
Thank You for your continuous support! 
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IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

18 Sept Bus Accident Anniversary 

 Secondary Interschool Athletics 

22 Sept Glass of Class Luncheon 

24 Sept Primary Assembly 

25 Sept ‘So You Think You Can Dance’ 

 Constable Care Incursion (PP-Y3) 

 Last day of Term 3 

 Last day for General Year 12 

 students 

12 Oct School Development Day  

 (Pupil Free Day) 

13 Oct Students commence Term 4 

16 Oct Secondary Assembly 

 Year 12 Morning Tea 

 T20 Cricket Blast Cup 

23 Oct Year 12 Awards Night 

3 year olds/pre-kindy Program 

Tuesdays and Fridays 

9am - 12noon 

0-5 year old Program 

Mondays and Thursdays 

9am - 12noon 
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